
 

 

November 16 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
I am writing this week to remind parents of our collective responsibility as a school community to ensure 
that safeguarding is a priority at all times. We not only have a robust safeguarding policy (which is available 
here) but also some very clear processes and expectations in place. In order to gain access to our school 
building, for example, all visitors – including parents, drivers & nannies – must be wearing the DBS lanyard 
which they have previously applied for. This system is present so that we know at all times exactly who is 
authorised to be on our campus. 
 
Similarly, parents will have noticed the presence of teachers and other professionals in DBS high-viz vests 
at the beginning and end of each school day for some time now. Our role in that moment is to ensure the 
safety of the young people in our care whilst they are entering and existing our school. The roads around 
all schools can present some dangers – such as cars driving too fast, drivers parking irresponsibly, and so 
on – so we take this part of our daily routines very seriously indeed. I am grateful for the ongoing support 
of parents in this regard, and it would be hugely appreciated if all parents could continue to also play their 
roles in sticking to speed limits, only parking in allocated parking bays and allowing students to cross at 
crossing points. Safeguarding will always be of the utmost importance to us as educators, but we all have 
contributions to make when it comes to keeping children safe. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
 

https://www.dohabritishschool.com/wakra/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/DBS-Safeguarding-Policy-Updated-Version.docx-1.pdf
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